<Date>
ATTN:


<Physician Name, M.D/ Provider Appeals Department>
<Institution/Insurance Company>                                   
<Street Address>



<City>, <State>, <Zip>
RE:


<Patient Name>
DOB:


<MM/DD/YYYY>
MEMBER ID:

<Insurance ID number >
DOS :


< If test has already been done>
Dear Medical Director:

I am writing you this letter on behalf of my patient <patient name>. I am appealing your recent payment I received for the in-office lead testing I have conducted.  I have attached a copy of your notice, dated <date> with the payment rate. I request that you reconsider this payment. 

<Patient Name> is a <age> year old <gender> .  Consistent with lead screening guidelines and HEDIS guidance, it is medically appropriate to test this patient for exposure to lead on a regular basis.  Further, it is my belief that an in-office blood lead test provides two important advantages: first, it eliminates the concern about non-compliance when parents may not follow through with a lab visit for the prescribed test; and second, by providing an immediate result, it is the best way to ensure timely diagnosis and early intervention, while the patient is still in the office. Therefore I routinely conduct this test in my office and bill for it using CPT 83655.
As a practice that seeks to provide the best care for its patients, we recognize the importance of following both the requirements for testing under a CLIA Certificate of Waiver, as well as the state’s blood lead surveillance reporting.  In order to support these efforts, I would request that you reimburse for this test in the office similarly to other payers and Medicaid.  The Medicaid 2015 national fee schedule payment rate for this test is $16.47.
If you have any questions, you may contact me at <phone number> between the hours of <time>. Thank you for your additional review of this matter.

Sincerely,

<Physician Name>, MD


NPI #: <Physician NPI#>
Contact information: 

< Address>
<City>, <State>, <Zip>
Contact Phone No.: <phone number>
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